
 
 

 

PROPOSED OFFICE & CHILDRENS SPACES RENOVATION 2025 
 
In order to facilitate safer ministry spaces for children and better stewardship of the facility, GBC 
proposes renovations which: 
 

1. Move all our staff offices upstairs, renovating the current upstairs office spaces to 
accommodate them; 

2. Renovate the downstairs office space to house our creche and preschool ministries. 
The extended rationale for this is attached. 

 
 
An Extraordinary Meeting for Members to vote on the proposed renovation will be held on Sunday 
18 May at 11:15am. The Resolution for this meeting is attached. 
 
A Question and Answers Forum was held recently – you can view the recording of the Forum HERE  

Enter Passcode: 72CzM8&9 

 
Proposed Plans – NOTE These are draft costing plans NOT final plans with all details 
completed:- 
2025_April_GBC Proposed Floor Plans (COSTING) 
 
Rationale for the Renovation:- 
https://gbclinks.elvanto.com.au/file/8e896097-4b7e-4904-8340-b60cd2456c62/ 
 
Proposed Resolution for Extraordinary Meeting Vote:- 
https://gbclinks.elvanto.com.au/file/5b95d9f4-7f24-4c5f-b057-27b375bf8e86/ 

 
 

https://zoom.us/rec/share/Uuv8HEB8TSCJfbBwH3iYXOe5ywQe0pikyxInP3FMrs4HZKOsukOmsOd6X9pYHILg.9DEtSpHo4WidUOtW
https://gbclinks.elvanto.com.au/file/7e460a37-a589-44b7-a197-5d03d6a9b96f/
https://gbclinks.elvanto.com.au/file/8e896097-4b7e-4904-8340-b60cd2456c62/
https://gbclinks.elvanto.com.au/file/5b95d9f4-7f24-4c5f-b057-27b375bf8e86/

